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To: planning@cityofbandon.org

Having this be only an administrative decision to change setbacks should not be cut and dry. Changing setbacks sets a

precedent as a future argument for anyone, these rules are in place for a reason. This is not simply a plan review but a
change in code and should require a hearing before planning commision. Thanks Paul Fisher planning chairman
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